
                                                 

                                                                      PUBLIC NOTICE 

                                                    FESTIVE OFFICE CLOSURE 2024/25  

 The Competition and Consumer Authority closes on Friday 20th December 2024 for the 
2024/25 festive holidays. Our offices in Gaborone and Francistown will re-open on 
Monday 6th January 2025 at 8am. 

For an emergency you can contact us on these numbers:   

Gaborone: 73616588 and 73616584 

Francistown: 73644301  

We wish you happy holidays! 

 


